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July 21, 2014 
 

State of Colorado, Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re:  POLICY ON THE USE OF MODULAR LARGE VOLUME TANKS IN COLORADO 

Becker Ranch 5MR-TB Pad 
Becker Ranch 5M-203, 5M-323, 5R-303, 5R-243, 5R-443 

 Township 3 North, Range 64 West, 6th P.M. 
 Section 5: NWNE 

Weld County, Colorado 
 
  
Dear Director: 

 
PDC Energy Inc. hereby certifies to the Director that the Modular Large Volume Tanks, utilized for the 
afore mentioned location, will be designed and implemented consistent with the Colorado Oil and Gas 
Conservation Commission policy dated June 13, 2014.   
 

 Best regards, 
 
 
 

Mike Schweizer 
PDC Energy 
Lead Completions Supervisor 
3801 Carson Avenue 
Evans, Colorado 80620 
Office: (970) 506-9272 
Email:  Mike.Schweizer@pdce.com 
     


